
Congleton White Ribbon Development  Meeting  

Minutes of the meeting 9.00am 25th October 2019 Congleton Town Hall 

In attendance  

Cllr Paul Duffy (Chair) 

Richard Walton  

Peter Munro 

Cllr Kay Wesley 

Cllr Mark Rogan  

Officer David McGifford 

1. White Ribbon Ambassador  

Members encouraged to complete the online training by the 20th November 

2019 and advised that it should only take 1 hour.  

Online link  https://www.whiteribbon.org.uk/ambassadors - good advice is to 

remember your password, and check your junk e-mail for information back  

2. Makers Market update  

The stall at the makers Market was deemed to be a great success and 

surprised (and saddened) by the local level of interest with regards to the 

issue. Reference to male support was handled by advising that there is 

support groups available as per information on White Ribbon Card.   

3. Stall on the 23rd November (updated information) 

The event runs from 12.00 and finishes at 6.00pm, a gazeebo is being 

sourced as all CTC’s are already allocated. The gazebo will be put up for 

12.00 and dismantled at 6.00pm - it is currently planned to be next to the Fire 

Brigade 

Requirement to confirm support for the stall as soon as possible – Paul D to 

contact all councillors and David M to contact staff although most are likely to 

be involved with the Christmas event.    

4. Action Plan  

Kay to update and to forward to other members of the group.  

 

5. Date of next meeting  

Proposed date of meeting 28th November at 4.00pm  

https://www.whiteribbon.org.uk/ambassadors

